TOWN OF WALPOLE
MEETING OF THE SELECTBOARD
JANUARY 31, 2022

Selectboard Present: ~ Cheryl Mayberry (Chair); Steven Dalessio; Peggy L. Pschirrer

CALL TO ORDER: Ms. Mayberry called this Selectboard meeting via Zoom to order at 6:01 PM. The
Selectboard members are in three separate locations. Also attending this meeting is Mrs. Sarah Downing,
Manager of Administration, at the Walpole Town Hall and Rich Kreissle, Manager of Finance from his
home.

Ms. Mayberry called for a voice roll call of the Selectboard present: Steven Dalessio was present at the
Town Hall; Peggy Pschirrer was present at her home and Cheryl Mayberry was present at her home.

The Selectboard discussed various changes in the draft budget.

2022 MUNICIPAL BUDGET:

Mr. Dalessio moved to accept the 11" draft of the Town of Walpole Budget for 2022. Seconded by Mrs.
Pschirrer. On a voice roll call vote with Mr. Dalessio, Mrs. Pschirrer and Ms. Mayberry in favor, the
motion was approved.

ADJOURNMENT:

Mrs. Pschirrer moved to adjourn this Selectboard meeting. Seconded by Mr. Dalessio. Ms. Mayberry
asked if there was any additional discussion. There was none. On a voice roll call vote with Mrs.
Pschirrer, Mr. Dalessio and Ms. Mayberry in favor, the meeting was adjourned at 6:28 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Sarah Downing, Recording Secretary Pro Tempore

Cheryl Mayberry, Chair

Steven Dalessio

Peggy L. Pschirrer

(Note: These are unapproved Minutes. Corrections will be found in the Minutes of the February 3, 2022,
Selectboard meeting.)



